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October 23, 2019

To: Judge Hill and Commissioners

From: Jeff B. Durham, Engineering Projects Manager

Re: Contract with The Kansas City Southern Railway Company (KCS) for 
Engineering Services Related to a Grade Separated Railroad Crossing at
Future Park Boulevard in Wylie 

Halff Associates is currently in the process of preparing engineering plans for the
section of future Park Boulevard between F.M. Highway 2514 (Parker Road) and State 
Highway 78 in Wylie.

A grade separated overpass across the KCS Railroad north of State Highway 78 will be 
required as part of construction.

KCS charges a fee to review and approve plans and other documents pertaining to the 
project as it crosses the tracks and right-of-way.  Their fee estimate for this review
process is $36,500.

Commissioners Courts approval and Judge Hill’s execution of the attached Railroad
Engineering Contract is requested and we will be available to answer any questions you 
might have regarding this matter.


